
NORTHEAST LOUISIANA AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 

SEPTEMBER 5, 2017 

At the Hibachi Grill in West Monroe 

 

There were 25 present at the meeting.  The membership is 46 as of this date.  

RC Conley reported two people passed their technician and one person applied for a 
general via conditional application on September 2. 

We had several folks to a "show and tell”. 

Everyone had a good time. 

 

  

 

 

 


